
 

 
 

State of Alaska 
Department of Environmental Conservation 

Village Safe Water Program 
555 Cordova Street 

Anchorage, AK 99501 
Evan.patterson@alaska.gov 

 
May 18, 2021 
 
To: Vendor List 
 
Re: Amendment 2 
 ITB 21-VSW-VOZ-024 
 Falls Creek Water Service Extension 
 Voznesenka, Alaska 
 ITB Due Date: May 19, 2021 @ 2:00 PM AST 
 
The following are questions from interested parties and the department’s response. 
 

1. Vendor: Water system. For the bolt for flanges on spec 33 1 416 2.03 A. 7. – States “carbon steel or 
stainless steel”. There is a decent price range between the two materials. Which one do you want for 
the project? 
 
Department: Both materials are acceptable for the project as laid out in the specifications, it is up to 
the bidder to make the choice whether to use stainless steel or carbon steel. 
 

2. Vendor: Septic system. For the septic tanks on spec 33 34 13 2.01 A – Can we substitute a Infiltrator 
septic tank either the 1060g or 1530g to meet the 1250g in the spec? 
 
Department: Septic tanks are not part of the scope of this ITB. Per the ITB “References in the 
drawings and specifications to wastewater are not within the scope of this ITB.” 

 
3. Vendor: I am looking for Bid Form 25D-9S for the above mention project. I am not finding it in the 

package. Can you advise? 
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Department: The “S” is a typo in division 00120 Required Documents, #1 Bid Form (Form 25D-S). 
It is Bid Proposal 25D-9A, division 00310. 
 

4. Vendor: With regards to septic systems should there be a separate line item? If not, what pay item 
should it be included on? 
 
Department: Please see above question / response # 2. 
 

Evan Patterson 
 
 
Procurement Specialist 
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